
Dear Ms Bolton 
 
Thank you for your letter of 27th March 2013. 
 
I confirm that the approach suggested by your Counsel is agreed. I would be 
grateful if this matter could be expedited.  
 
I am obliged for your assistance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Anne Dillon 
Solicitor to the Inquiry 
Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
41 Arthur Street 
BELFAST 
BT1 4GB 

 
 
 

E-mail Message

From: Dillon, Anne [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=IHRDADILLON]

To: Joanna Bolton  Angela Crawford 
 John Johnston 

Cc: Conlon, Bernie (IHRD) [EX:/O=NIGOV/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE 
GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=1318908]

Sent: 08/04/2013 at 11:47
Received: 08/04/2013 at 11:47
Subject: Claire: Dr Webb; Midazolam Prescription
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